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JHS’s own First Robotics Team 2910, Jack In The Bot, has won the world championship in 
Houston Texas! There is no fanfare or congratulations enough to celebrate the incredible 
efforts and sacrifices from the students, as well as the advisors, mentors, boosters, and 
everyone else involved. Now was this a single year’s effort—it is the culmination of many 
years of hard work and dedication. CONGRATULATIONS ROBOTICS TEAM-- WORLD 
CHAMPIONS! 

 

 


